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QUICK NOTE FOR THE CLASS OF ’77:  Hi Guys!  June 30 and the end of Wabash’s fiscal 

year is fast approaching.  I’m not big into “give big money” communications, but having been 

back to campus several times in the past six months I can assure you that the college is being an 

excellent steward of its funds.  I saw some new dormitories on campus whose construction was 

supported through contributions from alumni and friends of the college.  Seymour House and 

Rogge Hall (pictured below) are two of the new dorms. 

If you missed the opportunity to support Wabash on the April 27 “Day of Giving,” when more 

than 3,500 alumni and friends donated over $550,00 for the campus, the end of the college’s 

fiscal year provides another chance for you to help Alma Mater.  You can go to 

www.wabash.edu/giving/give and complete the process in just a couple of minutes. The size of 

the amount isn’t important as a good quantity of Class of ’77 supporting the college. Thanks! 
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CLASS NEWS: Dr. Steve Brownlee is a head and 

neck surgeon in Tulsa.  After Wabash, Steve went 

to Oklahoma University’s Medical School and 

then did a five-year residency at Parkland 

Hospital. In June 1986, he opened a solo practice, 

then joined an Eastern Oklahoma ENT practice.  

Karen and Steve are pictured here with their four 

sons and two daughters in law. They shared this 

picture on social media at a recent family wedding.  

Great reconnecting with you, Steve and Karen. 

Finally – Remember, if your travels bring you to NE 

Ohio, be sure to look Kathy and me up.  We have Rock  

and Roll Hall of Fame tickets, coffee and/or a meal,  

good conversation, and maybe even a visit to the NBA  

Champion Cleveland Cavaliers’ home court in store for  

you! We had a delightful time with the Fergusons  

(Paul and Christy when they visited in May. We hope  

to see/reconnect with you also. 

Best for Wabash, 

John 

John Kerezy ‘77  

 


